CEPP Minutes   10/29/14

Present: 
Amy Frappier (substitute chair), Beau Breslin, Sarah Goodwin, Peter von Allmen, Kelly Sheppard, Rochelle  Calhoun, Charles Tetelman, April Bernard (scribe)


1.  Minutes from CEPP meeting of 10/22/14 were reviewed and approved as amended.

2.  Ongoing business

	a.  Peter reported that, after consultation with Beau and Bill, it has been agreed that the Middle States working groups--especially those concerned with curricular matters--will visit CEPP before the end of the term to report on their progress and ideas.  It was agreed that we would ask the chairs of the relevant working groups to attend the last meeting of CEPP in December.  

	b.  CEPP considered the many ramifications of the Study Day proposal brought to us from SGA, whereby SGA proposes that the October Study Day be opened up for co-curricular and extra-curricular student activities.  Realizing that the schedule is already set for 2015, we discussed the possibility of moving the Study Day to a point a week earlier (starting in 2016), so as to have it occur before midterm exams; in a related matter, we also decided that CEPP should ask Michael Casey, Director of Development, if  Celebration Weekend could be moved one week later into October, in order to avoid conflicting exam-study weekend in the academic schedule.  (This would, in effect, flip the 2 weekends in question.)  Also discussed: Whether or not to change the name, as well as the nature, of Study Day --"Break" and "Pause" are possibilities. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]     	CEPP agreed that opening the Day (whatever its name) to allow for student activities would require some advance notification of the faculty (by Bill, at a future Faculty Meeting) with an invitation for comment to CEPP before we make a decision.  

	c.  The Rads and Synths curriculum groups will meet 11/3/14; we agreed that each should solve some of the questions raised and write a preamble summary before bringing the plans back to the committee.

3.  New Business

	The date of Monday, January 19, 2015--Martin Luther King Day, and the day before classes start for the spring semester--was tentatively set for the CEPP retreat.


Respectfully submitted,

April Bernard

o 10714

e Trppe (st e b S G, Pt o .
[

o B 2 s o

2 Onging s

. ot it s consaio it e s L o
st maer- i CEP e ot e o et k-
e T e e

.o coordthe ey i ety Oyt
o s o S wherty S progoss e Oaer Sy iy e
s ey e o 2075 v e sy o
Syt o ek e (g 016, s e s e
e o e o g e sy e e
i oot (T ol 1y e ek oeston) Ao
e ks b e et ol
e e o o e s o ot
e o s sl ity (5 W 2
Py e o o o CEPetr i o

et T ]
SR

et Moy 19201 Mot ing D v ey
el s e sy e e CEF st

[ ——

-



